
Statement​ ​of​ ​the​ ​Non-Commercial​ ​Stakeholders​ ​Group​ ​on  
Proposed​ ​Changes​ ​to​ ​the​ ​Non-Commercial​ ​Users​ ​Constituency​ ​Charter 

 
 
The Non-Commercial Stakeholders Group supports the proposed amendments to the          
Charter of the Non-Commercial Users Constituency (NCUC), which we consider to be in line              
with​ ​the​ ​principles​ ​and​ ​values​ ​of​ ​our​ ​stakeholder​ ​group. 
 
We wish to thank the previous and current leadership and membership of the NCUC for               
proposing​ ​this​ ​comprehensive​ ​new​ ​version​ ​of​ ​the​ ​NCUC​ ​Charter. 


